
                             

 

 

 

Telford & Wrekin Council Adult Social Care 

Making it Real (MiR) Board Actions 

December 2024 

 

1. Follow up on actions from November’s meeting: 

- Any further comments in relation to the Disability Related Expenditure 

guidance to be shared through email for amendments to be made – 

Complete, a deadline of 7 days was given and no further feedback 

received.  

- Revised Terms of Reference, Role Descriptions and membership 

renewal form to be circulated to members to sign up to – Complete, if 

any members have not received contact the Co-Production Lead.  

- Independent Living Centre address to be added to the Terms of 

Reference – complete.  

- Director of Adult Social Care to liaise with Director of Education 

regarding Derwin College’s reduction of hours without consultation. – 

Commissioning Specialist present in December’s meeting. 

- A working group to be formed to review Direct Payment forms feeding 

back to the Direct Payment Board. Members wanting to volunteer to 

advise the Co-Production Lead. – No volunteers from the Making It Real 

Board, interested members to email the Co-Production Lead.  

- Co-Production Lead to check with Director of Adult Social Care 

regarding a further meeting in relation to transport.  – Director of Adult 

Social Care explained there are separate discussions with SEND and 

Transport that do not sit within the Making It Real Board.  

 

2.  Actions from December’s meeting: 

- Co-Production Officer to invite Telford and Wrekin Council benefits 

representatives to the Benefits Overview sessions with the Department 

for Work and Pensions (DWP) session. 



                             

 

 

- Co-Production Lead to send out an email regarding dates for an 

additional meeting with Newton Europe.  

  
 

 


